
Dearest Friends,

Your prayers and support are what make the difference for our work in missions each month. Every 
mile we travel, every soul to whom we preach, every missionary whose life is encouraged is because 
of you. We live with an awareness that without these investments this work to which God has called 
us could not be done. For this you have our heartfelt thanks.

This quarter I experienced one of the most productive and spiritually profitable ministries I have had 
over the past 14 years. I spoke at length with dozens of students who believe God is dealing with 
them about missionary service. I spoke in a business class to some students about not settling for 
something great. I challenged them to discover God!s best for themselves and do it. I dealt with many 
students at Ambassador Baptist College before and after Missions Conference chapels about service 
to our Lord in missions.

This fall I spoke in 13 missions conferences. I never stop being amazed by the passion of God!s peo-
ple to follow Him in faith as they promise to give to missions. I had several conferences where it was 
their first missions conference; these were most memorable. The Lord opened many hearts to His will 
for them.

Our son John will be completing his school work in February and will graduate in June. Please pray 
for him as he discerns the Lord!s will for his life and the college which the Lord would have him go. 

Please pray that the Lord will guide and direct us in the coming days. As you recall from a previous 
letter this year that WWNTBM asked me to become General Director. It is my desire to fulfill the 
Lord!s will in this new capacity in 2007.

Merry Christmas from The O’Malleys


